
From: Jodi Legros
To: Curtis Thompson; Holly Willford; Sarah Leach
Subject: FW: Rezoning of 20 Alan Crescent
Date: Friday, January 10, 2020 12:05:19 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@pelham.ca [mailto:noreply@pelham.ca] On Behalf Of Graeme Potts
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2020 12:02 PM
To: Jodi Legros
Subject: Rezoning of 20 Alan Crescent

We want to register our protest against this rezoning. We live just down the street on Elizabeth Drive. We bought
SPECIFICALLY for the neighbourhood, the houses and the lot sizes. Allowing this ONE rezoning will set an
important and very unfortunate precedent that could affect all properties in this beautiful neighbourhood.
It's part of the charm and attraction of Fonthill; having such wonderful neighbourhoods.
And to what benefit? A few tax dollars? This would be extremely irresponsible on the part of Town Council and
show where its responsibilities really lie.
Please note and register our protest against allowing such an important precedent to be allowed.
Sincerely
Graeme Potts

 Elizabeth Drive

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://www.pelham.ca/Modules/contact/search.aspx?s=2uLtzJt5lA5HlngAojQI5lA5H6JTjAeQuAleQuAl
-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by Graeme Potts  through https://www.pelham.ca/.
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